From: Mallory Everitt meveritt@scacrusaders.com
Subject: Junior Class Ring Information
Date: September 4, 2018 at 10:28 AM
To: meveritt@scacrusaders.com

Junior Class Rings
Good Morning Juniors and Parents,

This morning, the Balfour representatives met with our juniors to discuss class rings. A packet of information and catalog has been
given to all juniors. There are extra packets available in the high school office with Mrs. Davis if needed. All of the information can
also be found at www.balfour.com. Class rings are not a required purchase for students. This is an option that Balfour provides to all
juniors. The reps will also be back on campus on September 11 and 12 during high school lunch to take questions or place
orders. You do not have to place the order in person. You can order through the website at anytime.

Please let Mrs. Davis or myself know if you have any questions. Have a great week!

Mrs. Mallory Everitt, M.A.
Director of Guidance & Enrollment Services
Seffner Christian Academy
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